
Dear Members,  

 

We're thrilled to share some exciting news that we've been eagerly working on—a brand-new 

online store for Euclid School's Fall Spirit Wear collection, now live on our newly revamped 

website!   

 

  All Products | Euclid Elementary (euclidschoolpta.com) 

 

From stylish tees to cozy hoodies, we have a fantastic new assortment to showcase your Heights 

and Euclid pride in comfort and style.    

 

Why You'll Love Our New Online Store: 

 User-Friendly Interface: Our website has undergone a makeover to ensure easy 

navigation and a hassle-free shopping experience year round. 

 Exclusive Designs: Our Spirit Wear is custom made in Hasbrouck Heights exclusively 

for the Euclid School PTA.  

 Convenient Ordering: Place your order from the comfort of your home, and have your 

spirit wear delivered free directly to your doorstep or sent home with your child. 

 Payment Options:  Multiple new convenient payment options including Apple and 

Google Pay!  No more additional fees from Memberhub.   

 Supporting Our School: Every purchase you make contributes to supporting Euclid 

School initiatives and programs through the PTA.  Less fees paid to Memberhub means 

more funds for Euclid and a better experience for our kids!  

Help us spread the word about our new online store, and you could win free Tie-Dye 

Hoodies! Share the store link on your social media channels, mention/tag us @euclidpta or 

our Facebook account.  We'll randomly select winners at the end of November! 

 

Enclosed is a catalogue and order form if you prefer to shop using checks, cash, or 

venmo.  Simply fill out the order form and put it in your child's folder to bring back to school.   

 

We want to take a moment to thank our Technology Committee for the successful launch of our 

new online store!  Your hard work and efforts in not only revamping the PTA website (which is 

still under construction) but also creating an exciting shopping platform are truly 

appreciated.  Looking forward to the full website re-launch in coming weeks, stay tuned!! 

Thank you to our membership for your continued support. We can't wait to see everyone rocking 

your new Euclid School Spirit Wear, especially on Fridays!  Any questions, email us 

at euclidschoolptaspiritwear@gmail.com. 

 

Best regards, 

Euclid School PTA 

https://www.euclidschoolpta.com/category/all-products
mailto:euclidschoolptaspiritwear@gmail.com

